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	Geneva, 19 March 2015

	Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 3/9
	-	To Administrations of Member States of the Union; 
-	To ITUT Sector Members;
-	To ITUT Associates participating in the work of Study Group 9 and 
-	To ITUT Academia

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5858
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbsg9@itu.int
	

	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 9; Beijing, China, 10-17 June 2015


Dear Sir/Madam,
Please note the clarification below regarding the host for the SG9 meeting in Beijing, China.
“It is my pleasure to inform you that Study Group 9 (Broadband cable and TV) will meet in Beijing, China, from 10 to 17 June 2015 inclusive, at the kind invitation of the Academy of Broadcasting Science, Ministry of Industry and Information Technology/SAPPRFT, China.”
I wish you a productive and enjoyable meeting.
Yours faithfully,
Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
International Telecommunication Union • Place des Nations • CH1211 Geneva 20 • Switzerland 
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 • Fax: +41 22 733 7256 • E-mail: itumail@itu.int • www.itu.int •
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